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 James McGibney OBJ2015/3981/P 08/08/2015  14:45:39 I worry that there will be extensive noise disturbance during the course of the work - particularly in the 

morning at weekend when we have a right to peace and quiet. Many people choose to live in the area 

because it is tranquil - this promises to cause disturbance. I also worry that the designs for the first 

storey will not be in keeping with the conservation area. How long will the work? Where can we see the 

designs?
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